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Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk meets with Greek
Ambassador to Russia

On 22 February 2017, Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk met with H.E. Andreas Fryganas,
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Greece to Russia. Attending the meeting was Very
Rev. Igor Yakimchuk, DECR secretary for inter-Orthodox relations.

Prospects of cooperation between the Embassy of Greece and the Russian Orthodox Church were
discussed.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/48689/
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